
BABA FARID UNIVERISTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, FARIDKOT 
(ADMISSION BRANCH) 

Dated: 29.12.2020 

NOTICE 
 
This is for the information of NEET UG-2020 aspirants that as per Letter no. 

NMC/Legal/2020/(10310)/126961 dated 24.12.2020, the last date for admission in 

MBBS Course for the academic session 2020-21 has been extended upto 15th 

January, 2021.   

 

Hence, the date of submission of joining in provisionally allotted college during MopUp 

Round has been extended from 30.12.2020 (05:00 PM) to 31.12.2020 (upto 05:00 

PM). The Stray Vacancy Round scheduled to be held on 31.12.2020 (02;00 PM) 

stands postponed and the detailed schedule shall be declared on the website later on. 

 

For updates/details please visit website i.e. www.bfuhs.ac.in 

Sd/- 
REGISTRAR 

 


